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13/02/2024

MRS Jan Alexander
236 / Whale Beach Road ST
NSW 2107

RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

I wish to make a submission to the council to extend the trading hours at the new restaurant
The Joey, at Pittwater/Gov Phillip Park, Palm Beach. The restaurant is a significant distance
from any residential properties and the perfect location for an evening venue. In fact, I cannot
imagine a better venue with such wonderful access and little likelihood of disturbing anyone
anywhere on the Northern Beaches
No reasonable person could object to the extension of trading hours to The Joey at the end of
Palm Beach. It will be an absolute bonus to this area




